















## Almondsbury CE Primary School Headteacher: P D Smith

Tel: (01454) 612517 Fax: (01454) 202080

14 November 2013

**Dear Parents** 

As part of our fundraising for our new Community Arts Room we have been given the opportunity to do a day of bag packing at Tesco's in Bradley Stoke, and collect money whilst we help shoppers.

We would like to ask if any children in Years 4, 5 and 6 would be able to offer an hour or two on Saturday 30 November, to come along and pack bags at the checkouts. The children will be supervised by a member of the PA and staff from school. Parents don't have to stay and may like to take the opportunity to do their weekly shop at the same time!

We have been given the slot from 10 am to 2 pm. Therefore we would need a few children per hour or two. The children would be asked to wear their school uniform to signify where they come from. If you are able to help out and come along to pack bags please complete the slip below. Many thanks in advance.

Yours sincerely

P D SMITH Head teacher

## ALMONDSBURY CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

## **BAG PACKING AT TESCO'S**

I am able to come along and help with bag packing on Saturday 30 November 2013.

I am available at the following times: (please circle)

10-11am 11-12 am 12 – 1pm 1-2pm

Name of child

Parental signature\_

I am also available to stay and assist if necessary. I am not able to stay and assist. (Please delete as appropriate)

> Email address: office@almondsburyprimary.co.uk Website: www.almondsburyprimary.co.uk